
Keith  Miller  recognised  by
RICS Scotland

RICS  Scotland  has  accepted  Keith  Miller  CBE,  as  a
Fellowship  member  in  recognition  of  his  services  to

property.

Keith receives his membership through the Eminent Route, which
is by nomination and only individuals recognised within the
industry as a leader in their field, whose standing is beyond
question  and  judged  to  be  out  of  the  ordinary,  will  be
considered.

Those invited to join as a result of being nominated through
the  Eminent  Route  are  admitted  directly  to  FRICS  level,
reflecting their standing and achievements.

Currently  Group  Chief  Executive  of  The  Miller  Group  Ltd,
Keith’s has worked in the construction industry since 1971.
His steady rise from Director to his current position has been
accentuated with industry and business awards, including the
award of an Honorary Doctorate of Engineering from Edinburgh
Napier University in 2005.

Keith was also awarded a CBE in The Queen’s New Year’s Honours
List for services to the construction industry in Scotland and
to charity.

I was delighted to have been invited to become a Fellowship
member  of  RICS  Scotland.  The  RICS  is  renowned  for  its
extremely important work within the industry and having been
recognised in this way by the Institution is a tremendous
honour.

Keith Miller CBE

Keith was nominated thanks to his outstanding contribution to
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the construction industry in Scotland; an area that needs
strong support and commitment particularly in these difficult
times. RICS Scotland is delighted to welcome Keith and the
obvious expertise and industry knowledge he brings, that will
benefit all our members.

John Edwards, chairman, RICS Scotland


